

## Fw: Rancho Viejo Solar

From Hank Hughes <a href="https://examples.gov">hhughes@santafecountynm.gov></a>

Date Wed 6/11/2025 5:40 PM

To Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>; Gabriel C. Bustos <gcbustos@santafecountynm.gov>

## Hank Hughes

Santa Fe County Commissioner, District 5



From: Allison <asmithsantafe@yahoo.com> Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 2:32 PM

To: Hank Hughes <a href="https://www.gov>">hhughes@santafecountynm.gov>">

Subject: Rancho Viejo Solar

## Warning:

**EXTERNAL EMAIL:** Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

## Dear Commissioner Hughes,

As a resident and long-time homeowner in your district in Santa Fe, I am asking you to support a clean energy economy. The Rancho Viejo solar and battery storage project will help bring jobs and other opportunities to the city. Battery storage is needed infrastructure for our transition to clean energy. New Mexico needs a solid grid to support upcoming developments and a need for more energy.

As a grandmother of two, I am deeply concerned and honestly frightened about the climate impact of our unsustainable overuse of fossil fuels and the impact on all future generations. We have a badly needed solar and battery storage project ready to provide much needed clean energy to our communities and we need to move forward to get it started. Let's go in the right direction, Santa Fe!

I look forward to a future meeting open to the public where I can voice my 100% support for the Rancho Viejo project!

Thank you so much for your being our Santa Fe County Commissioner and for all your hard work. Please let me know when there will be a meeting where we residents can have an opportunity to show our support for Rancho Viejo Solar.

Thank you, Allison Smith 3397 La Avenida de San Marcos Santa Fe, NM 87507 505-660-0760

Sent from my iPhone